
 

 
Thank you to everyone who has made a donation of any kind to our home, you are so appreciated!!! 

 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                       
    
    
    
    
             
    
 
                                                                                                                
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

June Coming 

Events 
 

Saturday, June 1st-EOL 

Art Show & Auction-

Eatonia Community Hall 

@ 6:00PM  

 

Thursday, June 7th @ 

2:00-Birthday Party of 

the Month (Lorna 

Cridland) 

 

Sunday, June 16th @ 

2:00- Father’s Day 

Happy Hour & 

Entertainment by Jolie 

Blue  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

Hello residents, families & friends, 

May has been another great month for our 

residents. We have been showered with love 

& support from our families, friends and 

community. AND, we are loving the showers 

outside too. The old farmers are excited & 

checking the gauge regularly.  We would like 

to thank all those who have helped to make 

our yard beautiful with donations of bird 

feeders, flower baskets, perennials, rain 

gauge and a homemade fountain. Mandy put 

the garden in on our back patio and we are 

looking forward to the warmer days ahead to 

enjoy the outdoors. 

We had many great events taking place this 

month. We had a great turn out to celebrate 

Irene’s birthday with family & friends. 

Thank you to the Catholic Church group for 

the delicious cake & entertainment.  

We had a full house for our Mother’s Day 

Tea & Bake sale, the residents enjoyed the 

day so much. The ladies auxiliary organized 

quite the bake sale and also served coffee & 

cake to all our residents & guests. The EOL 

board provided beautiful center pieces for 

the event. All our moms were treated to a 

beautiful rose, thanks to our friend Leah 

Cooper.    

We would like to thank our student from 

Eaton High, Andrew Bating, for choosing 

EOL for his work experience program. He 

helped a lot in the kitchen, tidying the yard, 

assisting with exercises and activities & doing 

some extra spring cleaning. We enjoyed 

having you.  

Follow us on our Facebook page to stay up to 

date on what’s happening!!!  
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Irene 

THANK YOU to everyone who attended the Mother’s 
Day Tea & Bake Sale, it was a HUGE success!!! We 
appreciate everyone’s support whether it was donating 
baking, purchasing baking or raffle tickets or simply 
attending & making it special for all our moms at EOL 

      Over $3000 was raised towards our activity 

department & upgrading our outdoor area!!! 

 
 

Winners of the raffle: 
1st prize (Basket of Ladies Goodies)-Connie Cridland 
2nd prize (Pedicure for 2)-Joseph Dirk  
3rd prize (Greenhouse Gift Certificate)-Lynn Neis 

THANK YOU to the EOL board for putting on an 
excellent BBQ Beef on a Bun & Pie Booth for the 
town wide garage sale day. It was very well 
supported, what an awesome community!!! 

  

 


